
         Meridian Music of the Week! 

             Issue No. 156 (based on previous Newsletter No.103 – October 2022) 
Each week ALL our children will be listening to a piece of music as part of our music lessons. We’ll be talking about it in 

class and discussing what we like, what we don’t like and what it makes us think about. 

Parents/carers/family - why not join in and listen for yourself at home! All music is available free on YouTube as well as 

paid services such as iTunes and Spotify. 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=aJIpVj_YkNo
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=7qHZkkgowdY
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=MM4lJKfu5Mg&list=PLhKAIeMXU4Z2zDqj7vjavi0pV0kUq7Qbr
https://youtu.be/CpXNJmp7H1s?t=22
https://youtu.be/_lvsp_yTOw8?t=13




A poster for the original premiere 

performance of the opera – then 

called ‘Almaviva’. 



Figaro! Figaro! 

FIGARO! 


